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As a taxpayer I am totally opposed to the privatisation of prison in N.S.W,I believe that to once 
again destroy a system that has worked for many years is beyond reproach. I am sure that we the 
taxpayers of N.S.W will still bear the cost of privatisation as the private host will only be 
responsible for a limited amount of the upkeep of prisoners and the balance will be borne by the 
Government out of taxpayers money. 
While the affiliated offshore company that is part of the privatisation will receive a large profit over 
the 15 year agreement that will be I believe will be signed. 
Also we are already in a recession and the loss of job is very much anticipated if privatisation 
goes ahead. 


